
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Tuesday, July 14, 2015 8:16 AM 
Delores Reecy 

Cc: Angela Charles; Bart Fletcher; Lee Eng Tan; Matthew Vogel; Sonica Bruce; Jennifer 
Crawford; Kelly Thompson; Charles Murphy 

Subject: 140147-WS, 140158-WS, and 140186-WU - RE: Confidential Documents 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will retract the directive in ON 04262-15 requesting confidential 
DNs 06732-14 and 01437-15 be relurned to the source. These two confidential documents will be 
retained at the Commission. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 

From: Delores Reecy 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 4:23 PM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Angela Charles; Bart Fletcher 
Subject: Confidential Documents 

-r ii 

Please retract DN 04262-15 directive to return confidential documents 06732-14 and 01437-15. These documents 
shou ld be retained. 

Thanks, 
Delores 

( 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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